PUBLISHED BY & FOR MEMBERS OF THE S.C. CITY CIVIL SERVICE ASSN.

Vol II No. 15

February 1956

Santa Cruz, Calif.

## JANUARY MEETINGS

January 9th Postponed twice because of the holiday and then the flood, the December meeting finally got under way on January 9th. All past history now, the officers for 1956 were nominated and elected, the usual committee reports were given and an interesting discussion followed the report of the recommendation of the Executive Committee with regard to garmishment of City employees' salaries. It was voted to accept the recommendation and President Ham stated a letter covering it would be prepared and submitted to the Civil Service Commission at their meeting on January 10th. For those who were not present, this recom mendation was as follows:

lst time - employee to be called before Personnel Director to talk over the situation. 2nd time - employee to be called before the Civil Service Commission for a discussion of the case and possible reprimand.

A sho rt movie and refreshmentsclosed the meeting. Our out-going president, Fenton Ham, gathered up the Kitty.

January 30

NEW OFFICERS TAKE OVER
Your 1956 officers were installed
at the meeting of January 30 by
Guy Jarrett, retired city employee,
whose friendly manner and kind words
put at ease those officers who were

new to their stations, and inspired the "repeaters" with a determination to do a better job this year. Seated as president was JIM SIATER (Fire), 1st Vice president DAVE MITCHELL (Police) 2nd Vice president, TONY BELL (Sewer), Secretary DOROTHY DAVIS (Purchasing), Treasurer, HOWARD CARNEY (Fire), Sgt-at-Arms, DAVE FLODIN (Water).

New Executive Committee is VIRGINIA HULL (Library), LARRY BERTSCH (Fire) and BILL HOLL - INGSHEAD (Water)

The new officers were escorted to their stations by Elmer Geyer. After the usual roll call, reading of the minutes and Treasurer's Report, Committee reports including a report by Larry Nut cher, chairman of the Credit Union Committee, were given. Larry announced a brochure will be distributed in the near future and a more detailed report given, possibly at the next meeting. Also offered to answer any questions after the meeting. Plans are being formulated to have another Rummage Sale, with the possibility of using the proceeds to finance the EACH review of the Re-classification and Salary Survey being conducted by the Kroeger organization. Elsewhere in this Slicker will be an article on the Sick Leave Affidavit. After a heated discussion on the subject, it was